
 

 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICE 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 Clerk of the Board 
 
FROM: Jason Stilwell, Assistant CEO/ Budget Director 
 
DATE: April 27, 2009 
 
RE: Continuance of Third Quarter Financial Report.  
   
 
 
The department requests the Board continue the Third Quarter Financial Report from the Board 
meeting of May 5, 2009 to the Board meeting of May 12, 2009 for agenda management. 


